From: Farnham, Melanie <Melanie.Farnham@york.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 June 2020 11:34
To: Parish Council Earswick <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Cc: Frost, Gary <Gary.Frost@york.gov.uk>; barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk <barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk>; derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk <derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk>; gmoffler@gmail.com <gmoffler@gmail.com>; patleveson@outlook.com <patleveson@outlook.com>; saleach@sky.com <saleach@sky.com>; thewisemans3@gmail.com <thewisemans3@gmail.com>; whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com <whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com>; yorr@york.gov.uk <yorr@york.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: A1237 developments 
 
Dear Joanne
 
Your query has been forwarded to me for reply.  
 
As you are aware throughout the design process we are working with local communities to ensure that the proposals work for residents, commuters and businesses.  The proposals we shared with you back in February have not changed, but they have no official status so it would be inappropriate to share with members of the public at this stage.  
 
Following on from these ongoing discussions we are looking to discuss very early initial designs with all directly affected landowners, which includes Earswick Parish Council, in early July. 
 
The feedback from these discussions will be incorporated into the proposed final design which will be released as part of the overall scheme public engagement.  This public engagement is planned for Summer 2020 and a report will be considered by City of York Council Executive on 25th June to get their endorsement for this approach.
 
However, if the resident has specific concerns such as buying a property in the immediate vicinity, we would be prepared to speak to them about how the proposals will impact on it.  If this is the case please let me know.
 
If the inquiry is regarding general information about the scheme I would advise that they watch out for forthcoming press releases announcing the start of the public engagement in the Summer, where all the relevant information will be available to view via the YORR webpage : www.york.gov.uk/yorr
 
I hope that this information is helpful.
 
Kind regards
Melanie
 
Melanie Farnham | Senior Project Manager - Major Transport Projects
e: melanie.farnham@york.gov.uk 
 
City of York Council | Directorate of Economy and Place 
West Offices | Station Rise | York | YO1 6GA
www.york.gov.uk | facebook.com/cityofyork | @CityofYork 
 
From: earswickclerk@aol.com <earswickclerk@aol.com> 
Sent: 12 June 2020 19:01
To: Frost, Gary <Gary.Frost@york.gov.uk>
Cc: barry1.oconnor@yahoo.co.uk; derek-jjones@hotmail.co.uk; Parish Council Earswick <earswickclerk@aol.com>; gmoffler@gmail.com; patleveson@outlook.com; saleach@sky.com; thewisemans3@gmail.com; whiteroseandthistle@gmail.com
Subject: A1237 developments
 
This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
Dear Gary
 
Hope you are well.
 
I have received the following query from a resident:-  
 
Could you tell me if there is any detailed plan available, and any other information, regarding the proposed improvements to the outer ring road and how they might alter the Earswick roundabout?  
 
Do you have any up to date information which you would be happy for me to share with residents please?
 
Many thanks
 
Joanne
 
Joanne Fisher
Clerk to Earswick Parish Council
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This communication is from City of York Council. 

The information contained within, and in any attachment(s), is confidential and legally privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s), please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this communication, or the information within, is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Equally, you must not disclose all, or part, of its contents to any other person. 

If you have received this communication in error, please return it immediately to the sender, then delete and destroy any copies of it. 

City of York Council disclaims any liability for action taken in reliance on the content of this communication.

City of York Council respects your privacy. For more information on how we use your personal data, please visit https://www.york.gov.uk/privacy
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